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Outages Due to work on Dodge Substation 
 

Upgrades to the facilities at the Dodge substation are being completed as expected. The 
new transformer and regulators will be updated in the next couple weeks and will be 
tested before going online.   
 
CCPPD linemen are making plans to transfer customers to higher voltage lines. This will 
mean that some will need to be out of power to complete the job. Each customer affected 
will be called the week before. This will happen in a few weeks from now.  
 
CCPPD wants to remind you to please drive slowly in any work area and be cautious of 
any workers. If there are any updates, we will let you know as soon as we have them.  
 
Please contact the office with any concerns or questions: 402-372-2463 or toll free 1-877-
572-2463.  
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